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Announcement of funding from the Government of Canada's Community Services Recovery Fund 

 

It is with great enthusiasm and gratitude that Atelier de l'île announces the financial support of the 

Government of Canada, administered by United Way Centraide Canada, through the Community 

Services Recovery Fund. The Community Services Recovery Fund responds to the needs of community 

organizations, including charities, not-for-profit organizations and Aboriginal governing bodies, and helps 

them to adapt over the long term. 

 

The funding will be used to develop a 3D printing service, as well as eco-responsible photosensitive 

plates. L'Atelier de l'île will announce the official opening of these new facilities in June 2024. 

 

This new equipment will enable us to expand our research possibilities and develop new fields of 

expertise. This will enable us to better serve our mission, which encourages hybrid research and creation 

projects that explore interdisciplinarity and the intersection of both technological and traditional 

techniques. 

 

This new equipment will enable us to broaden our research possibilities and develop new fields of 

expertise. This will enable us to better serve our mission, which encourages hybrid research and creation 

projects that explore interdisciplinarity and the intersection of both technological and traditional 

techniques. 

 

The Atelier de l'île team and all the members of its Board of Directors sincerely thank United Way 

Centraide Canada and the Government of Canada's Community Services Recovery Fund for their 

essential support in the development of the only artist-run center dedicated to production in the 

Laurentians. 

 

"The projects funded through the Government of Canada's Community Services Recovery Fund 

demonstrate that we are a caring and supportive society, committed to the well-being of all. It's 

heartening to see our citizens demonstrating empathy and compassion by coming to the aid of those 

in need. Projects like Atelier de l'île are a testament to the power of our collective action and our 

ability to unite to contribute to the well-being of the world. I'm convinced that together, we can 

greatly improve the lives of people in the Laurentians.” 

- Minister of Family, Children and Social Development, Jenna Sudds 

 


